
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

SUNDAY, AUGUST 13,  2023

Culture plays by a different set of rules because culture plays with a different 
understanding of truth. As Christians, we believe the truth is objective and the 
foundation of truth is the Bible. When objective truth is eroded away by the lies of 
subjectivity, institutional pillars begin to falter. Through the month of August, we will 
be exploring how the doctrine of humanity impacts our understanding of marriage, 
church, and cultural engagement. As we examine God’s Word, may we be open to 
implementing it as we live for God’s glory and our good!

Want to join the Fairview Family? Next Sunday, August 20 at 9:00am, in the Choir 
Room, we will be having our Membership Class called Connection Point for anyone 
that might have a desire to become a member here at Fairview. We’ll provide 
pastries and childcare. Use the QR code to register.



  
  Caleb Fleming Senior Pastor	           		    caleb@fairviewsherman.com
  Reid Kirk  Worship Pastor                         	      reid@fairviewsherman.com
  Eric Wyatt  Family & Discipleship Pastor	 eric@fairviewsherman.com
  Jenna Toland Student Minister  		  jenna@fairviewsherman.com
  Amanda Rich Interim Children’s Director            kids@fairviewsherman.com
  Amy Thornton Interim PreSchool Director    preschool@fairviewsherman.com
  Glenna Perrin Business Administrator                glenna@fairviewsherman.com
  Kaelyn Olson Office Receptionist                      office@fairviewsherman.com

Deacon Rotation
Sam Walker | 903-816-3363 | sam.walker93@gmail.com

Don Belcher | 903-821-6561 | janebelcher915@gmail.com

If you’re new with us this morning, 
WELCOME! We are so excited you’ve 
decided to worship with us! Let us get 
to know you by filling out a Connection 
Card in the seat back in front of you 
and come see us at the kiosk in the 
foyer for a free gift!

Save the date for August 23! We 
hope you have enjoyed your summer, 
but we cannot wait to resume our 
Wednesday Night Meal and studies! 
We hope you’ll join us on Wednesday 
nights from 5:45-7:30.

We are praying for those of you going 
back to school this month! Today, we 
will dedicate a time in our service to 
pray over students, teachers, and 
faculty in our Fairview Family.

During the summer, we will not have 
Wednesday night activities. We hope 
you will use this time to rest and connect 
with your family and your Life Groups! 
We will resume Wednesday Night Meal 
and Groups on Wednesday, August 23.


